From: Peter Knowles

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Your Ref: EN010106
Date: 16 May 2022 18:15:21

Dear Planning Inspectorates
Date: 16.5.2022

Your Ref: ENO10106

My Unique Reference: 20030556

| am a Freckenham resident and interested party, | deem that Sunnica’s requested
deadline of end of June does not allow enough time for a full scrutiny by interested
parties.

The Preliminary Meeting SHOULD NOT START until ALL PARTS of Sunnica’s application are
complete, and has been able to be fully scrutinised by interested parties. There are time
scale anomalies with their request, given the time they have already taken

IT CONCERNS ME that Sunnica has reached this stage in proceedings to realise such a
fundamental part of their applications design is flawed, so requesting more time to explore
a NEW LOCATION option 3, if feasible this location would necessitate more evaluations
needing to be done!

Since 2019 Sunnica has been developing this planning proposal and such a short time after
their scheme was accepted by the Planning Inspectorate, ask for this delay that would
mean starting 7 months after DCO acceptance, contrary to guidance.

peter knowies
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